Facility Committee Meeting

March 9, 2011

The Penn Manor School Board Facility Committee meeting was called to order by Mr. Long at 8:00 am. The following individuals were present: Mr. Ken Long, Mrs. Johnna Friedman, Dr. Mike Leichliter, Mr. Chris Johnston, Mr. Charlie Reisinger, Dr. Jerry Egan, Mr. Denny Coleman, Mrs. Vickie Hallock, Mr. Chris Straub, Mr. Kirk Schlotzhauer, and Dr. Rich Frerichs.

Following the meeting agenda, Mr. Long led the discussion on all agenda items.

The options for renovation or building a new Hambright Elementary School were reviewed and discussion followed among all meeting attendees. A recommendation will be discussed after the final community meeting scheduled for 4/6.

A timeline for the potential project was discussed and a committee recommendation will be shared with the entire board on 4/18.

A discussion concerning an RFP process for architectural services was discussed by all attendees. The topic is scheduled to be brought to the full board in 2012.

Mr. Long led a discussion on a potential land development plan for the Manor Campus. All attendees participated in the discussion concerning possible land development plans connected with any potential construction on the Manor Campus.

Mr. Long led discussions involving other Master Facility considerations such as potential renovation projects in future years. All attendees participated in discussions relating to Pequea Elementary, Conestoga Elementary, PMHS, Manor Middle, and administrative offices. In addition, attendees discussed the direction of the committee and the possible realignment with other existing board committees

On a voice vote the meeting was adjourned at 9:19 am.